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Men on Target 7:30am 
Saturday, May 14, 2022 

Men's Breakfast and Bible Study 
7:30 am at the church 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer 9:30am 
 

Sunday, May 15, 2022 
Join us for pre-service prayer at 9:30am  

in the room beside the kitchen. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship and Live-Stream  
Sunday, May 15, 2022 – 10:30am  

We are meeting in the sanctuary with extra seating available in the 
gymnasium.No Registration is required. We will continue to live-stream for 

those who are unable to attend  
 

 Message: “Good News For Samaria” | Scripture: Acts 8: 4-25 
 



 
Sunday Ministry Schedules 

 

Below are ministry schedules for Nursery, Jr. Church and Greeters: 
 

Nursery: 
May 15: Kim Bryant,  
May 22: Leah Fraser, Mary Jayne Brown 
 

Younger Jr. Church 
May 15: Gregg & Karen Anderson, Jess Brown 
May 22: Mary Deli, Hannah Hoog 
 

Older Jr. Church: 
May 15: Janine Kovack, Madalyn Miller 
May 22: Deb Brown, TBA 
 

Greeters: 
May 15: Les & April Saunders 
May 22: Karen & Tracy Ballanger 
 

 

Elder Vote 
Sunday, May 29, 2022 

 

 The Elders are happy to recommend that 
Steve Angrove and Roy Werner be added to the Board of Elders. 

A vote will take place in the gym on Sunday, May 29th 
before and after the Morning Worship Service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! – JUNE 5, 2002 
 

We praise God for his abundant grace and steadfast faithfulness! 

Join us on Sunday, June 5th as we celebrate 68 years as a Fellowship Baptist 

Church! We will be having a special lunch following the AM Service. Please sign 

up at the Welcome Centre if you plan to attend. Watch for more details! 
 

For to me to live is Christ and to die is gain. Philippians 1:21 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Bridal Shower for Candace VanUden 
 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 @ 12pm 
 

Brandon VanUden and Candace Paisley were married  
during the lockdown in the winter of 2021. Unfortunately, due to restrictions, we were 

unable to celebrate and "shower" Candace at the time of her wedding.  
 

Join us on Sunday, June 12th, immediately following the AM Service,  
as we shower and bless Candace. Lunch will be provided.  

 

Sign up at the Welcome Centre if you plan to attend.  
 

Please see Kim Bryant if you would like to contribute to a group gift.  
Candace is also registered at Bed Bath and Beyond. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Baptismal Service 
 

We will be having a baptismal service on Sunday, June 12th.  
If anyone has questions about baptism or would like to be baptized, 

 please speak to Pastor Clemens. 
 

 

Homeschool Conventions 
 

The Ontario Christian Home Educators Connection (OCHEC) is 
 excited to present 2 in-person OCHEC Homeschool Conventions this  

spring – at 2 great locations.  The OCHEC teams have worked diligently to put 
together an inspiring group of speakers, workshops, and vendors  

o encourage anyone in the home education journey.    
Posters with more information are posted on the bulletin board by the office. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Ladies' Evening Bible Study 7:00pm 
Monday, May 16, 2022 

 

The ladies are studying, "God of Creation" by Jen Wilkin. Zoom will  

be available for those who are unable to attend in person.  

Contact the office for more info. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ladies' Morning Bible Study 
Year End Social 

 

The ladies will celebrate their time together with a year-end social. 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 9:30 am 

Brunch provided. Potting plants with Linda Brunton 
Guest Speaker: Helen Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Young Adults Bible Study 7:00pm 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

 

The young adults meet at the church on Tuesday evenings @ 7pm  

for bible study and prayer. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Men's Prayer 
Thursday, May 19, 2022 

 

The men meet at the church each  

Thursday morning at the church at 7:30 am. 

 

A Note of Thanks 
 

From the Anderson Family 
 

A small note thanking all of our brothers and sisters at Port Perry Baptist Church. 
You showed overwhelming love and support during the time of loss of my mother 
and grandmother to the kids. 
 
We were so blessed by all of the prayers, flowers, baking, and hugs from all. The 
sandwiches and goodies after the funeral were gratefully received by all in 
attendance. The love of Christ was truly shown by all of you and certainly, my 
brother Glenn who is a non-believer was taken aback by your support and love.  
 
Pray for him and his partner Roberta, that God would open their eyes to the 
Gospel message that was preached by Pastor Jim. Also, pray for many others 
that attended the funeral. Your actions and love in supporting our family truly 
showed the love of Jesus Christ.   
 
Thank you with great love, 
 
Gregg, Karen, Jordan & Stephanie, Katie, Chelsea, Josh, Elise, Graeme, and 
Scott Anderson  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Refugee Sponsorship Fund – Update 
THANK YOU to everyone for your generous contributions so far. Currently, 

$11,725 has been received. We have been told that we will need 

approximately $35,000 to fulfill our commitment. 
 

Donations can be made by cash, cheque, or e-transfer. Please clearly mark 

your donation with "Guatemala Project Fund". 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guatemala Project Fund 
The 2022 Guatemala team consists of Roy & Elizabeth Werner, Donna & Leno 

Araujo, Brian & Janine Kovack, Mary Deli, and Karen & Tracy Ballanger. 
 

For those who are not participating in the trip in person, there is an opportunity to 
become involved through prayer and through monetary donations. 

 

The Elders have established a special fund in order to receive donations towards 
the Guatemala Project Fund.  

 

The Project Goal is $16,825 and will be used towards the following: 

 5 Houses - $9,000 

 5 Stoves - $1,075 

 Food Packs - $1,500 

 Shoe Project - $1,250 

 Bibles - $1,000 

 Hygiene Kits - $1,000 

 Luggage Expenses - $2,000 
 

Donations can be made by cash, cheque, or e-transfer. Please clearly mark your 
donation with "Guatemala Project Fund".   

 

UPDATE: $5,825 has been received. Balance of goal remaining: $11,000. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Guatemala Prayer Partners 
Did you enjoy the prayer time last Sunday?  It was very special to have people 
invited to the front for specific prayer needs.  Do you feel encouraged when 
someone tells you they are praying for you?  It is easy for us to say, “I will pray  
for you.”  And when we actually follow through and pray!  Wow!  We are coming 
to the Mercy Seat, into God’s presence through Jesus.  Incredible, the  
privilege to pray. 
 

In October, PPBC has a team ‘going’ to Guatemala.  It is our privilege to be  
a part of this Mission outreach by ‘sending’ them with our prayers.  Planning 
starts now.  So does Praying. 
 

Each of the team members going to Guatemala is looking for 5 prayer partners  
to share in this journey with them.  You may be approached by one of them and 
asked to be one of their 5.  They will have a ‘prayer card’ to give you as part of 
their prayer team.  As time goes on, your ‘Go-er’ will share particular prayer 
needs he or she has.  And hopefully, from time to time, all 5 of the ‘Senders’ can 
meet to pray together with their ‘Go-er’. 
 

If you haven’t been asked and would like to partner in prayer, don’t hesitate to 
approach Tracy or any one of the team.  We will find a partnership for you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PPBC Small Group Ministry 
 
 

Just a reminder that our Small Group Ministry is alive and well and 
 looking for you! If you would enjoy meeting with friends for...fellowship,  

studying the Word, supporting each other in prayer, and possibly  
sharing some food...contact Les Saunders at (416) 678-7605  

or the church office at (905) 985-8681.We would love to help 
 connect you with a group that works with your schedule and location. 

 



 

Praise & Prayer Highlights 
Sunday, May 15, 2022 

 

 PRAY for Morgan Dallas who will be starting a new position as a police officer with the 
NAPS on the Sandy Lake Reserve in Northern Ontario.  

 

 PRAY for Ellianne McLaren as she prepares to be baptized June 12th. 
 

 PRAY for Betty Collins' brother, Jim who is in St. Mike's Hospital in Toronto and is facing 
possible heart surgery. Pray for his spiritual, physical, and emotional needs. 

 

 PRAY for Deb and Dan Brown as they assist Colin, a young man who has relocated to 
Ontario and studying at Trillium College. Please PRAY for the provision of affordable 
housing and for Colin as he settles into school and life in Ontario. 

 

 PRAY for Lindsay Spry who started a new job at MBC this past week. 
 

 PRAY for the 2022 Guatemala team: Roy & Elizabeth Werner, Mary Deli, Leno & Donna 
Araujo, Brian & Janine Kovack, and Karen & Tracy Ballanger. 

 

 PRAY for Winnie Miller who has had some recent health concerns. 
 

 PRAY for Jim Bolsonello who is in the hospital recovering from an infection in his leg.   
 

 PRAY for Sandy McCully who will remain at Bloomsdale Seniors Home in Whitby for 
another two weeks. Pray for Sandy and her family as they explore other options for long-
term housing.    

 

 PRAY for Grace McGeehan as she awaits surgery. PRAY that her pain will decrease, 
that a surgery date will open quickly, and that God will continue to grant her peace and 
comfort as she waits.   

 

 PRAY for the soccer ministry taking place each Wednesday night. 
 

 Continue to PRAY for Mark Beach's full recovery. See the special update included. 
 

 Continue to PRAY for our brothers and sisters in Ukraine.   
 

 PRAISE for the wedding of Dolly Fraser and Michael Mora. PRAY for them as they 
begin their married life together. 

 

 PRAY for the Persis family.  PRAY for their upcoming court session on May 17th. This 
will be the first appeal attempt which will likely be denied. They will then have two 
additional chances to appeal before being deported from Turkey. 
Please PRAY for God's provision, peace, and protection for the Persis family. 

 

 PRAY for Dennis Tomcheski and his ongoing health concerns.   
 

 Continue to PRAY for Ken Poole and his ongoing battle with cancer.   
 

 Please continue PRAYING for Josh and Morgan Bryant as they await God's leading and 
trust in His provision.  

 

 

 


